Professional Development Update

Patricia Brinkman (OH), Vice President of Professional Development

Hats Off! to program subcommittee co-chairs Christine Kendle and Karla Belzer for doing an outstanding job on completing the task of having around 100 concurrent sessions and 16 Showcase of Excellence proposals judged. They also have completed assignment of day, time and room for presentation and Ignite sessions. If you have not received an email yet you should receive one soon about your submission. Thanks for all their work on these time-consuming tasks. We appreciate what they have done to help make our 2021 Annual Session excellent.



Our latest webinar was **Roth vs. Traditional: Understand the Differences** on April 14th. The Journal of NEAFCS presented "Tips and Tricks for Successful Submission to the Journal of NEAFCS" on March 10th, and on March 16th we had "Coffee Time: Exploring Health Benefits and Cautions." In case you missed these webinars, they are available on our <u>website</u>. Thanks to Will and all his work on this.

Have you seen an informative webinar that would be helpful for our NEAFCS members? Please let us know. We are always looking for interesting webinars.